
 

 

 

Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 

 

                                                            5th July 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Our swimming teachers’ have asked if you can help them by indicating your child’s ability in 

swimming, this ensures that they are in the correct group for swimming in September. 

Please can you return the slip below before Friday 20th July. 

Thank you for your help 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

E Cousins 

S Mundy 

 

 

Childs Name……………………………….               Class…………. ………… 

o Unable to swim 

o Able to swim with help- floats or swim aids 

o Able to swim on own – 5metres 

o Very confident swimmer – 10metres 

 

Signed (parent)……………………………                 Date…………………….. 


